
Wirrter Bal let 
At LCH 5
Winter ballet is 

here.' Place: all side
walks and streets 
leading to LCHS. Time: 
from 8:30 to 9 am, b  
to M-:30 pm is "when 
best performances are 
given. .Scenario, icy 
roads, icy sidewalks, 
10 degrees below zero 
and an inch of snow.
When curtain rises 

and the dancers first 
appear it is easy to 
detect -the most skill
ful ones as they do 
the most .difficult 
steps of ballet, such 
as graceful long 
glides, balancing on 
their heels, hands and 
faces, portraying the 
moods of people-- sad
ness, moment of hope, 
drastic change, defeat, 
and utter despair as 
they collapse to the 
ground.

As the curtain 
closes on this act you 
know you will never 
see this exact per
formance again.

I T  Took 
A Drop
The thermometer has 

never been known to 
drink before but today 
it took a drop. The 
roads are slippery 
with snow and ice and 
precautions should be 
taken when driving.
"Always stay on your 

side of the ditch. Al
so be on the lookout 
for pedestrians. Even 
though the pedestrian 
may get that run-down 
feeling when he's down
he's never out..... of
danger. Some people 
say a pedestrian gets 
all the brakes but 
those who get the even
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bredks depend largely 
on where the car hits 
them. No kidding 
though, drive careful
ly, the life you save 
may be my own.Dale Patrick
Skaters Acqui re  
Mascot
David and Dale Pat

rick, Kurt Roose and 
Herbert Branscome were 
ice skating on Pete's 
Lake last :Sunday,.Dec. 
1. One of the
boys went down to the 
end of - the lake and 
when he came back a 
muskrat was following 
him. Dale came up on 
the muskrat at the end 
of the lake where it 
was trying to get 
food. After playing 
with it for awhile 
they lost him in the 
grass and some old 
boards.

We M o d e  It!!!

_______ Evergreen________

On two Fridays of 
every month 19 stu
dents race into LCHS 
with lines of worry on 
their faces and biting 
their lips. They tear 
off their coats, run a 
quick hand over their 
hair and then dis
appear until 9 am. 
They sit and suffer 
through their morning 
classes and at noon 
guzzle a bottle of 
pop, gobble a sandwich 
and disappear again.
At 12:4-5 all 19 of them race down the 

stairs and gallop into 
the journalism room. 
If the door happens to 
be open on these 
Fridays you will hear 
and see things of this 
sort. About five type
writers will be tat-

tatting madly; at 
least six students 
will be bent over a 
tp.ble doing art work 
and muttering bad 
little words. One 
student will be cram
ming paper in the 
mimeograph machine and 
another one will be 
turning the handle of 
the machine so fast 
that the paper will be 
flying across the room 
about half the time. 
Then a loud commanding 
voice would roar,
"Give me some correct
ion ink." Another 
would groan painfully, 
"This machine just 
spits ink," and
finally, "There, thats 
all of the art work 
for this paper." About 
eleven stacks of 
papers will be in a 
row on a table and a 
line of hands will 
pick up a paper from 
each pile and drop 
about half of then on 
the floor. These pages 
are thrown on the 
desk, stapled toget
her, folded, crammed 
in an envelope, thrown 
in a big box and pack
ed out of the journal
ism room. Every one 
suddenly becomes limp, 
slumps against the 
desk, chairs, and the 
wall. lifter relaxing 
for a short time, 
these exhausted
journalists drag them
selves upstairs and 
read the Evergreen. Oh 
my gosh.' The Mistakes] 
What a dreadful Monday 
it will be 1] [  i’
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The sophomore Eng
lish class of LCHS are 
now studying grammar 
with special emphasis 
on the conjugation of 
verbs in tenses, voice 
and moods.


